Subject: Working Together to Reduce School Exclusions

Dear [Headteacher's name],
As a concerned [parent/community member], I'm reaching out about an issue close to my heart: the impact of school exclusions on our most vulnerable students.
I strongly believe that by implementing targeted interventions, like those highlighted by Mission 44’s ‘Nothing Happens In Isolation’ campaign, you can make a significant difference in reducing exclusions and improving outcomes for all students.
School exclusions have significant long-term consequences for young people, and disproportionately impact young people from vulnerable backgrounds, including those with special educational needs and those living in poverty. Black Caribbean and Gypsy, Roma, Traveller communities are also disproportionately impacted.
Mission 44, a charity founded by Sir Lewis Hamilton to build a fairer, more inclusive future for young people around the world, has recently launched a campaign to raise awareness of the rise in school exclusions and call for policy change to address the issue.
Mission 44 suggests several practical strategies that could make a real difference:
1. Early identification and support for at-risk students
2. Mentoring programs to address underlying issues
3. Enhanced teacher training on inclusion and cultural competency
I'm writing to ask: What strategies does your school currently have in place to reduce exclusions? Are there plans to implement or strengthen such interventions?
You can find out more about Mission 44’s campaign to reduce school exclusions and the partners they fund who work with schools across the country to deliver interventions to reduce exclusions at www.preventingexclusions.com. 
Thank you for your dedication to our children's education. I look forward to hearing your thoughts on this crucial issue.
Yours sincerely,
[Your Name]


